
 

Wednesday 10th April 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
For the Design and Technology part of our Belonging topic, Year 6 are going to be 
making a curry for an Eid celebration.  
 
To be able to design and adapt 
recipes, the children will be 
researching different food and 
taking part in food tasting which will 
include items often eaten at Eid 
celebrations, as well as the different 
herbs and spices used. This may 
include items that contain almond 
and pistachio. 
 
No child will be made to try something they don’t want to, but it is essential that we 
are aware of any allergies or intolerances your child may have.  Please let us know by 
Friday 12th April so we can plan accordingly. If we don’t hear from you, we will assume 
your child can take part in the food tasting. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Y6 Team 
 


